
Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

February 11, 2000

RE: Response to FCC Requests
Correspondence Reference Numbers: 12095
FCC IDs: HZB-S58-12
Form 731 Confirmation Numbers: EA95627

Attn: Greg Czumak

Dear Mr. Czumak:

Please find in the attached a copy of the section 3-10 of the updated Installation and Maintenance Manual.
We actually updated it right after the RF exposure concern was raised by FCC in the process of the UNII
approval, but since the HZB-S58-12 application was submitted at an earlier time, this change did not get a
chance to be reflected to FCC.

I hope with this submission, the HZB-S58-12 approval will be awarded soon.

Thanks and best regards!

Caroline Yu
International Product Manager
Western Multiplex Corporation

1196 Borregas Ave., Sunnyvale, CA 94089-1302, USA
Tel: +1 (408) 542-5200, Fax: +1 (408) 542-5300


